CHEROKEE ROSE QUILTERS GUILD
MINUTES OF FEBRUARY DAY MEETING, FEBRUARY 11, 2010
SUBMITTED BY PHYLLIS CARPENTER, DAY SECRETARY

The meeting was called to order by vice president Dori Holt.

The acceptance of the secretary’s report for January was moved by Robin Meyer, seconded by
Marge Frost and passed as written.

Announcements

The Quilt Shop Hop is upcoming on March 18-21, and a bus has been arranged to cover 6 shops
at a cost of $25 for bus transportation. The bus will be furnished by the Paulding County Senior
Center on Saturday, March 20.

The Museum quilt committee consists of Patti Howell (chair), Denise Allee, and Albertha Brown.
They have chosen the pattern of Easy Peasy for the quilt to be donated by Cherokee Rose.

The “Just for the Fun of It” was a pattern for Valentine Hot Pads for everyone; Rita Perez,
Queen Esther Smith, and Gail Ford received fabric also.

The treasurer’s report showed a balance of $4,257.92.

Committee Reports

Membership — A total of 31 members and 2 guests were present. One new member, Barbara
Briggs, was introduced. Fat quarters were won by Susan Savage. Gail Ford, Joyce Hill, and Rita
Lee won the door prizes.

Hospitality — Phone calls will be made for the March meeting.
Librarian — A complete list has been made and can be found on the Website.
Programs — Today’s program is paper piecing by the membership.
February Night: Kember Pepper with Kimonos
March Day: Scrap Quilting — log cabin blocks with a workshop until 2 p.m.
March Night: Frances Brooks, Southeastern Quilt and Textile Museum
April Day: Table Toppers using 8 quarter-yard pieces
Ways & Means — A raffle is available and also all other items as listed previously.
Bee — This month’s Bee will be held at Ann Marie Mangiosi’s, and lunch will be served.
Challenge Quilt — “Playing in the Unusual” random drawing of a fat quarter with a picture taken

will determine the only rule of “fabric drawn must be in the item made” with no determination
of the item required; the item must be finished and shown at the September night meeting.



Community Service — Eighteen quilts (14 twin, 4 full) will be given; pillowcases will be given to
the Boys’ and Girls’ Club.

Georgia Quilt Council — The convention will be held in Tifton on March 13.
Photographer — Please pick up your pictures; some go back two years.

Show and Tell — Louise Moore, Marge Frost, Sandra Wilson, Joan Hardy, Emma Parker, and Rita
Perez all showed quilts.

Members enjoyed the paper piecing workshop and started assembling a quilt that will be
finished and raffled later to benefit the Guild.



